Circular No.: 18-061
Date

:
 28 March 2018
To

:
 ALL RESIDENTS

Subject
:
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF INDOOR KIDDIE ROOM
 

 

Please be informed that the Indoor Kiddie Room located at the 5th floor, San Lorenzo Tower will be closed tomorrow, 29 March 2018. This is to give way to conduct a General Cleaning on the whole area. Alternatively, children may use the outdoor play areas. 
Thank you.

 

 

 

 
THESS M. FLORES         
Head Property Manager 
